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To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Trish Tracey, an exceptional kitchen consultant 
who has been invaluable to our team at ACRE. Her expertise in systems, processes, and team 
development has greatly contributed to the successful launch of our newest unit and has been 
instrumental in ensuring our operations run smoothly and efficiently. 
 
Every project we have engaged on with Trish, she has demonstrated an outstanding ability to design, 
implement, and refine kitchen workflows that improve productivity and maintain our high standards of 
quality. Her skill in developing Standard Operating Procedures (SOPs) has streamlined our daily 
operations, making it easier for our team to consistently meet expectations while enhancing overall 
organization and reducing inefficiencies. Her SOPs have not only brought structure to our kitchen but also 
serve as an excellent foundation for training and onboarding new team members. 
 
In addition to her operational expertise, Trish has proven to be highly adept at hiring recommendations 
and team development. She has a natural ability to assess and understand people, ensuring we make 
informed, strategic hiring decisions that contribute to a positive and productive work environment. Her 
leadership style is collaborative and supportive, which has helped her build strong relationships with our 
staff and foster a sense of teamwork and motivation. Her influence has been key in creating a positive 
workplace culture and inspiring our team to perform at their best. 
 
I have been continually impressed by her knowledge, professionalism, and commitment to excellence. 
She brings fresh, innovative ideas to the table, and her solutions are both practical and tailored to the 
unique needs of our kitchens. Her guidance has left a lasting positive impact, and I am confident that 
any organization will benefit immensely from her expertise and dedication. 
 
I wholeheartedly recommend Trish as a kitchen consultant. Please feel free to contact me directly if you 
would like further information regarding her contributions and qualifications. 
 
Sincerely,   
Keely Nickel 
Principal/Owner 
ACRE – Real School Lunch 
keely@acregourmet.com 
 


